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Dear Executive Director

The presentations provided by HUD during the September 15 and October 1st, 2020 webinars on PIH Notice
2020-24, Extension of Period of Availability for CARES Act Supplemental Public Housing and Housing
Choice Voucher Funds, Guidance on CARES Act Financial Reporting Requirements (FDS and
Quarterly Reporting), and Other CARES Act Provisions are available for review and can be found at the
following link:

https://www.hud.gov/program_offices/public_indian_housing/programs/hcv/fmd

The individual presentations are located in the What’s New section of the Financial Managements Division’s
webpage.

Hope this is helpful.

Thank you,

Miguel Fontanez

Director

FMD
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